
 
 

 

 

City of Covington Public Notice 

Wildwood Drive & Pitzer Ridge 
 

Beginning Monday, July 21, 2025, weather permitting Wildwood Drive & Pitzer Ridge will be 
under construction for re-paving.  This work will include mill and overlay.  NO ON STREET 
PARKING from 6:30 a.m. through 6:30 p.m.  Delays should be expected between the hours of 

6:30 a.m. and 6:30 p.m. throughout the duration of the project. Thank you for your understanding 
and we apologize for the inconvenience. 

Please direct any questions that you may have to the Public Works Office at 540-965-6321 or 
540-965-6322. 

 


